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From: karenhudes  

To: Captain James D. O’Leary 

CC: Wolfgang Struck, Authorized Signatory of the Global Debt Facility, World Bank Executive 

Directors, Head of Economic Committee in Nordic Country Parliament, Secretary of the US 

Japan Joint Committee under the Status of Forces Agreement, Japan Ministry of Defense, 

International Organization of Supreme Audit Institutions, International Organization of 

Securities Commissions, Moodys, Standard and Poors, Fitch Ratings, Universal Credit Rating 

Group, Japan Ministry of Foreign Affairs, German Ambassador to the United States, Co-Chair of 

the Governors Council in the United States, Immediate Past President of the County Executives 

of America, National Association of Counties, US Embassy to Japan, Russia, India, US National 

Taxpayers Union, Governor of Okinawa 

Subject: Joint US-Japan Comittee under the Status of Forces Agreement 

Date: Wed, 16 Jul 2014 05:41:43 -0400 

Dear Captain O'Leary, 
 

The private banks comprising the “network of global corporate control” described by Stefania 
Vitali, James B. Glattfelder, and Stefano Battiston of ETH Zurich, 
http://arxiv.org/PS_cache/arxiv/pdf/1107/1107.5728v2.pdf   are insolvent and are to be wound 
down under involuntary bankruptcy  regimes of the respective jurisdictions in which they are 
located, all as set forth in the attached letter. 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions.   
 

Sincerely, 
Karen Hudes 

Acting General Counsel 
International Bank for Reconstruction and Development 
Legal Counsel for Wolfgang Struck 

Authorized Signatory under the 

Global Debt Facility 

080-6843-7509 
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From: WalkerJW@state.gov 

To: O'learyJD@state.gov 

CC: karenhudes@hotmail.com; WeltonDA2@state.gov; WebsterJM@state.gov 

Subject: Phone Conversation 

Date: Wed, 16 Jul 2014 06:55:06 +0000 

Jim, 

I just spoke with Ms Karen Hudes, Acting General Counsel of the World Bank.  She would like 

to establish contact with you concerning an initiative she’s working with the US DOD in several 

countries throughout the world. 

 

She is currently in Japan participating in Joint Committee activities.  Her phone number is 080-

6843-7509. 

  

Thank you, 

Jon 

 JON W. WALKER, Colonel 

USAF Air Attaché, USDAO TOKYO 

DSN (315) 224-5382 

Comm 03-3224-5382 

Cell 090-9003-0195 

This email is UNCLASSIFIED.  

 

> From: O'learyJD@state.gov 

> To: karenhudes@hotmail.com 

> Subject: Automatic reply: Joint US-Japan Comittee under the Status of Forces Agreement 

> Date: Wed, 16 Jul 2014 09:42:02 +0000 

>  

> I am currently out of office and will return on 17 July. I will have intermittent access to this 

email. Pls contact COL Brey Sloan at SloanBR@state.gov, COL Jon Walker at 

WalkerJW@state.gov or CWO3 Watkins at WatkinsMK@state.gov for DAO related issues. 














